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  February 8, 2023  

 

Dear NAME, 

 

On behalf of the Atlantic Council and the Jeffrey M. Talpins Foundation, we would like to invite 

you to attend the N7 Conference on Agriculture, Water & Food Security.  This conference 

will bring together a select group of experts and officials for private discussions and public 

plenaries on March 14-16, in Abu Dhabi. 

 

The N7 Initiative was launched in the wake of the Abraham Accords to help accelerate and 

broaden the process of regional integration. The N7 Initiative works with governments to 

produce actionable recommendations to deliver tangible benefits to their peoples. It produces 

independent scholarship, hosts events and multilateral conferences, and serves as a clearinghouse 

for information on the status of normalization. In December, we hosted our latest conference, 

on Education and Coexistence in Rabat, Morocco. The resulting N7 policy proposals were then 

provided to participants in the Negev Forum, the official multilateral government meetings held 

in January, and incorporated into the discussions of the working group on education and 

coexistence.  

 

The N7 Conference on Agriculture, Water & Food Security, our next gathering in this series, 

will similarly bring together regional leaders from government, academia, and the private sector.  

Building on the governmental discussions on this topic in January, the N7 Conference will seek 

to identify the most promising policies and projects that can be implemented, taking advantage 

of this generational opportunity to deepen regional integration. Ideas developed at the N7 

Conference will be incorporated into a report that will be presented to regional governments.  

 

Our team will follow up with your office to share further details. Should you have questions in 
the interim, please reach out to                                   at the Atlantic Council, at +1   or at                                          
.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. We look forward to what is sure to be a fascinating 
and deeply impactful set of discussions.   
 
Sincerely,    
 
William F. Wechsler     Ambassador Daniel Shapiro 
Senior Director, N7 Initiative    Director, N7 Initiative 


